
From: J. LI  
Sent: Tuesday, December 8, 2020 11:43 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>; Dave Barrow <dave.barrow@richmondhill.ca> 
Cc: David West <david.west@richmondhill.ca>; Castro Liu <castro.liu@richmondhill.ca>; Godwin Chan 
<godwin.chan@richmondhill.ca>; Karen Cilevitz <karen.cilevitz@richmondhill.ca>; Patrick Lee 
<patrick.lee@richmondhill.ca>; Kelvin Kwan <kelvin.kwan@richmondhill.ca>; Sheila Wang 
<swang@yrmg.com>; Noor Javed <njaved@thestar.ca>; karen.whitney@york.ca 
Subject: Review on 9251 Yonge Street Development Application 

 

 

Sir, 

Please accept the attached PDF file as my submission to Dec 9th Council Public 
Meeting regarding the 9251 Yonge Street Development Application.  

This application has serious traffic, parking, height, density, and public resources 
issues. The City Staff released this application report last Friday at 4:30 PM and the 
response deadline given to residents is today at noon. Strictly speaking, it only gives 
residents one and a half working days to respond. Is this too much? This a strategy 
employed by the Council, for any development plan only considers the interests of 
developers, then the city will let as few residents know as possible. 

Is it legal to give such short notice to stakeholders in such a highly controversial 
development plan?! 

Does Richmond Hill really want to be a Super Sleep Town in the Guinness Book 
of Records?! Can our Council focus on job creation instead of rubber stamping every 
overdevelopment application?! 

Detail see attached submission. 

Thank you 
John Li 

On behalf of, 
Richmond Hill Umbrella Residents Group  
(RHURG) 
 


